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PRESS RELEASE 
ON THE PARTICIPATION OF 

 THE BSEC PERMIS FIRST DEPUTY SECRETARY GENERAL  
IN THE 10TH ANNUAL MEETING OF 

BLACK SEA BROADCASTING REGULATORY AUTHORITIES FORUM (BRAF) 
 
 
 
The BSEC PERMIS First Deputy Secretary General Ambassador Merve Kavakcı participated 
in the annual meeting of Black Sea Broadcasting Regulatory Authorities Forum (BRAF) and 
the Workshop on Disinformation and Digital Media Literacy held in Antalya on 18-19 
September 2023. 

Having the Special Dialogue Partner status with the BSEC, BRAF brings together the 
representatives of the Broadcasting Regulatory authorities from BSEC Member States with 
the aim to exchange views and experiences in their field of action, to promote, wherever 
possible, common standards and to establish closer cooperation and synergies among BSEC 
Member States.  
 
Both events were organized by the BRAF Secretariat in close cooperation and under the 
auspices of Radio and Television Supreme Council of Türkiye (RTÜK) within the Turkish 
Chairmanship in the BSEC. 
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